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ACTION MEMO 
 

TO:​ ​ Vergas EDA 
 
FROM:​ Maddi Petrick, Community and Economic Development Associate 
 
DATE:​​ June 4th, 2025 
 
RE:​ ​ Recommendation to Approve Facade Grant Application from Billy’s 
 

Overview: 

Billy’s Corner Bar  has submitted a facade grant application for consideration under the Vergas 
Facade Grant Program. I have reviewed the application in full, and it meets all program eligibility 
requirements and guidelines. 

Key Details: 

●​ Applicant: Billy’s Corner Bar​
 

●​ Project Type: Roofing 
○​ Tear off and replace rubber roofing 
○​ Remove chimney and fill hole 
○​ Framing/decking 
○​ Etc. ​

 
●​ Total Project Cost: $52,299​

 
●​ Requested Grant Amount: $5,000 (maximum allowed)​

 
●​ Matching Funds: Confirmed 1:1 match provided by applicant 

 

Recommendation:​
Based on my review, I recommend that the EDA approve Billy's Corner Bar application and award a 
grant of $5,000 in accordance with the program guidelines. The project will contribute to downtown 
revitalization and aligns with the goals of the Facade Grant Program. 

Please let me know if additional documentation is needed in advance of the meeting. 

 

Maddi Petrick 
Community and Economic Development Associate 

madison.petrick@cedausa.com | www.cedausa.com  | 701.412.7554 
















